
From: Mehta, Parag V - OFCCP
To: Shiu, Patricia A - OFCCP; Lenhoff, Donna R - OFCCP; Coukos, Pamela - OFCCP
Subject: RE: Does anybody have link to the Macy"s decision?
Date: Friday, May 04, 2012 1:49:00 PM

Here you go:
http://www.eeoc.gov/decisions/0120120821%20Macy%20v%20DOJ%20ATF.txt
 
 
 
==================

PARAG MEHTA
202.693.0814
From: Shiu, Patricia A - OFCCP 
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 1:43 PM
To: Lenhoff, Donna R - OFCCP; Coukos, Pamela - OFCCP; Mehta, Parag V - OFCCP
Subject: Does anybody have link to the Macy's decision?
Importance: High
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________
Patricia A. Shiu, Director
 
US Department of Labor
Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs
E-Mail: Shiu.Patricia@dol.gov
 

P  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
_______________________________________________________________________
The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal/confidential use
 of the person(s) named above.  This message may be government communication and/or
 work product and as such is privileged and confidential. Any review, dissemination,
 distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.
_______________________________________________________________________
 

00000051  746760 GEIDNER


